
TORTEVAL	METHODIST	CHURCH	
	
The	Torteval	Methodist	Church	building	will	be	used	for	worship	for	
the	final	time	on	Sunday	25	September	2016.	
	
It	is	hoped	that	as	many	people	as	possible	who	have	links	to	the	
church	in	some	way,	will	be	able	to	attend.		
	
A	harvest	festival	family	Service	will	take	place	in	the	morning	at	
10.30am.		This	will	be	followed	by	refreshments.		
	
An	exhibition	will	be	set	up	in	the	old	school	hall	featuring	
photographs,	memorabilia	and	recordings	of	Services	in	years	gone	
by.		Refreshments	will	be	served	there	from	4.30pm	ahead	of	the	final	
evening	Service	which	begins	at	6.00pm.	
	
Worship	began	in	the	current	building	in	1895	and	for	60	years	prior	
to	that	took	place	in	the	adjacent	school	hall	building.	
	
After	25	September	the	Methodist	Church	will,	for	the	time	being,	
worship	in	the	Anglican	Church	building	with	some	joint	Services	and	
several	Methodist	ones.	
	
For	further	details	of	these	Services	please	see	the	Quarterly	Circuit	
Preaching	Plan	published	on	the	home	page	of	the	website.		
www.methodist.org.gg	
	
	


